Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Cosmetology
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Cosmetology has received the petition for declaratory statement from Cathenne Bulter, on behalf of Gulf Coast Plastic Surgery, filed on June 16, 2024.The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of (Petitioner did not provide a rule or statute), as it applies to the petitioner.
Petitioner asks the Commission the following question: “Are licensed aestheticians permitted to perform microneedling procedures under the supervision of a licensed medical doctor?” Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days after the publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Krista Woodard, Executive Director, Board of Cosmetology, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0783, Krista.Woodard@myfloridalicense.com
